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Press Release 12: Changes in Tilburg and Aalborg 
 
As a consequence of the very unfortunate fire in Dolfijn Bowling in Tilburg, it will not be possi-
ble to conduct the Hammer Bronzen Schietspoel Tournament in 2017. Dolfijn Bowling will be 
re-build, but not yet with a known / expected opening day. 
 
The Hammer Bronzen Schietspoel Tournament, which has been included in the European Bowl-
ing Tour since 2004, is expected to be back in the EBT 2018. 
 
The EBT Masters 2017 was scheduled for conduction in Tilburg, while the EBT Masters 2018 
was scheduled for conduction in Aalborg, but the organizers of the annual tour stops in the two 
cities has decided to swap their masters conductions. 
 
The EBT Masters 2017 will be conducted in Aalborg on Monday 29 May 2017, following the 
conduction of Kegel Aalborg International 2017. 
 
The EBT Masters 2018 will be conducted in Tilburg on Monday 12 February 2018, following the 
conduction of the Hammer Bronzen Schietspoel Tournament 2018. 
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